
 
The party secretary of the Liberals For Climate – The Flux Network requested to cancel 
the party’s registration in accordance with s.62L(1) of the Electoral Act 1907. 
 
On 16 December 2022, as required by s.62L(3) of the Act, a notice was published in 
the Government Gazette of the proposed cancellation. A notice was also published in 
The West Australian on 17 December 2022.  
 
Decision 
The party secretary’s request was confirmed, and the party’s registration was 
cancelled on 9 January 2023. 
Notice of the decision was published in the Government Gazette on 13 January 2023. 
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